                                                                     Donation Request
Jesus E Sanchez Jr
P.O. Box 1442
Utqiagvik , Ak 99723

Mayor of Utqiagvik,

Greetings! Thank you for taking this time to review this fund request. Since you’re an importance to the community, we wanted to inform you about our mission to try and form a color-guard details for the North Slope region. As you may know, our community does not have a color-guard detail for our fallen veterans/soldiers. The whole state of Alaska has 1 honor guard detail team that serves Alaska. There were multiple times that the color guard could not make it in due to weather or scheduling. We have a few veterans/active duty military personnel who are willing to volunteer and perform the service. We do not have the financial funds to purchase Class A dress Blues, the pricing of this equipment would estimate at a total of 2,500 dollars. Under “AR-670-1” guide for uniform standards we are authorized to wear Blues. 

“AR-670-1”
11–3. Occasions for wear
a. All-purpose wear. The male ASU is authorized for wear on and off duty, on and off the installation, unless
restricted by the commander. Male ASU is not intended to wear as an all-purpose uniform when other uniforms
are more appropriate.
b. Approved wear. The male ASU is prescribed for year-round wear for all Soldiers, unless otherwise directed by
the commander. Soldiers may wear variations of the male ASU:
(1) On duty when prescribed by the local commander.
(2) At social functions of a private or official nature, either before or after retreat, and while in transit to and from
such functions. The male ASU is normally considered appropriate for social or official functions off the installation,
such as memorial services, funerals, weddings, inaugurals, patriotic ceremonies, and similar functions.
(3) When designated by the host of an event.
(4) On other appropriate occasions, as desired by the individual.
(5) Soldiers may wear the male service uniform for commercial travel per paragraphs 3–7b through 3–7c.
c. Restrictions on wear.
(1) Personnel may not wear the male ASU uniform in off-post establishments that primarily sell alcohol for consumption on the premises. If the off-post establishment sells alcohol and food for consumption on the premises, Soldiers may not wear the male ASU if their activities in the establishment center on the drinking of alcohol.
(2) Commanders may further restrict wear of the male ASU per paragraphs 2–6, 2–7a, and 2–7b.
(3) The male ASU is normally appropriate for parades, reviews, and ceremonies.	

Within the funds we could accommodate all services as needed, and will always be prepared for another funeral service. These funds would be accommodated by receipts. We also are going to other amenities at this time, by making this a successful goal, not just for our fallen veterans, but also for the whole North Slope. 
I would be happy to provide you with more information how you could help. Please contact me at 907-744-9128 or email jayandmiasanchez@gmail.com if you have any questions. We greatly appreciate your donation of any kind. It would be used to purchase 2 set of Dress Blues. With your donation, were one step closer to our goal of 2,500 dollars.

Sincerely,
Jesus E Sanchez Jr
